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From: Beth Ragel
To: Kim Wigley; J Guevara; Jessica Mellor
Subject: RE: Arts and Economic Prosperity Study
Date: Monday, August 04, 2014 3:03:00 PM
Attachments: image002.png


Thanks Kim!


Beth


 


From: Kim Wigley 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:35 PM
To: Beth Ragel; J Guevara; Jessica Mellor
Subject: RE: Arts and Economic Prosperity Study


 


Yes, the City contributed $5,000 to the Arts Council for this study in March/April 2013.


I don’t know if it went to Council as a separate agenda item.  It was paid out of appropriations for the City Arts’ budget, which was
approved by Council at budget adoption on July 10, 2012.


 
Kim Wigley
Senior Accountant
City of Santa Cruz
(831) 420-5065
kwigley@cityofsantacruz.com
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From: Beth Ragel 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:09 PM
To: J Guevara; Kim Wigley; Jessica Mellor
Subject: FW: Arts and Economic Prosperity Study


 


Can anyone shed light on this? Did the city contribute 5k to this study and, if so, did Council vote on this? See the note from
Goodtimes.


Beth?


 


From: Keith Sterling 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 1:19 PM
To: Jake Pierce; dbecker@cityonahillpress.com
Cc: Beth Ragel
Subject: RE: Arts and Economic Prosperity Study


 


Hey Jake – thanks…I’m going to copy in our new Arts Program Manager, Beth Ragel – we’ll get to the bottom of it and be in touch.


Keith Sterling
Community Relations Manager
City of Santa Cruz
Office (831) 420-5032
Mobile (831) 706-1477


 


From: Jake Pierce [mailto:jpierce@santacruzweekly.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 12:13 PM
To: Keith Sterling
Cc: Scott Collins; dbecker@cityonahillpress.com
Subject: Arts and Economic Prosperity Study


 


Hi Keith,
 
How's it going?
 
We'll be doing a story soon on the attached Arts and Economic Prosperity study, which I believe was partially funded by
the city of Santa Cruz with a $5,000 contribution. I got that info from the second page of this 2/12/2013 agenda item for
the County Board of Supervisors, which also helped fund the study: http://sccounty01.co.santa-
cruz.ca.us/BDS/Govstream2/Bdsvdata/non_legacy_2.0/agendas/2013/20130212-583/PDF/052.pdf
 
I'm having a hard time finding when/if this was voted on at the Santa Cruz city level. Would you happen to have any
leads on when that was?
 
Thanks so much,
Jake


 


Good Times
831.458.1100 x 223
@pierceweekly
GTWeekly.com
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